
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

While all law enforcement and patrol operations 

has continued as normal, the public is 

encouraged to undertake any business they 

may have with the Sheriff’s Office remotely 

whenever possible. This includes taking 

advantage of the SO App or online reporting 

through washoesheriff.com and making crime 

reports or conducting other business over the 

phone if feasible to avoid having to come to the 

Sheriff’s Office in person. 

The health and safety of our community and 

staff members are of utmost importance. Click 

the link to see steps undertaken by the Sheriff’s 

Office to help reduce the impact of COVID-19. 

Click the links below for up-to-date information 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When you were asked to stay home, we stepped up. 

As we prepare for things to reopen, we are still here for 

you – just as we’ve always been. 

Not because it’s our job, but because we care. 

 

 

News 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
https://www.dhs.gov/coronavirus
https://nvhealthresponse.nv.gov/
https://covid19washoe.com/
https://www.washoesheriff.com/resources/files/COVID-19%205-27-2020.pdf

